Hello,
It is great to be here today.

The Area Archives Coordinator quarterly call took place on Sunday June 15 | was not able to attend but
will be able to listen to the recording on AFG Connects. This call gives updates on what is happening in
the Archives community and gives us time for open discussion.

Each month on AFG connects, the Area Archivists are given open questions to answer, One of May’s
questions really made me think! The question was, how do you practice the Al-Anon Declaration in your
Area Archives Coordinator role? This was a great opportunity for me to really dig deeper and look at, am |
practicing it and how. How do you practice the Al-Anon Declaration in your Service roll?

Unfortunately, the Archives are still in a remote location. But | will be making plans to bring them back
soon. The Archives Task Force continues to meet on a regular basis. We have 6 large books/binders of
well-organized information to be scanned. Ranging from 1962-2019. We are currently on book one. |
brought one of the books with me for a visual of what we are working with. It is on the Archives table,
please take a look. We have had discussions on how this committee moves forward in the new term.
There will be more to come on this since this is an ongoing project and will go into the next term.

Have a great Summer!
Area Archivist

Missy Y.



